141 SOUTH 6TH STREET

LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN
54601

TELEPHONE = 782.48678

November 25, 1969

Mr. Steve Sprague
413 East 9th Street
Coffeyville, Kansas 67337

Dear Mr. Sprague:

This will acknowledge receipt of your report
of the reception of WKBH Radio on Wednesday,
November 19, 1969, from 7:55-8:30 PM CST.

The information contained in your letter has
been checked and is identical with our oper-
ating log for the above date. Therefore, we
are pleased to verify your reception of WKBH.

Enclosed you will find one of our current pro-
gram schedules.

We appreciate your interest in contacting us.
Sincerely,

WKBH RADIO

il

Al Leeman
Chief Engineer

AL/ch

Enel.




